
From: Charles Vogl
To: DL - City Council; City Administrator"s Office; Office of the Mayor
Subject: Support for the Oakland Homeless Supplemental Encampment Management Policy
Date: Sunday, September 20, 2020 11:15:33 PM

[EXTERNAL] This email originated outside of the City of Oakland. Please do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and expect the message.

Dear Mayor, Council and Staff,

As a West Oakland home owner, a father raising a family in this neighborhood, and a member
of the Prescott Neighborhood Council, please note my support for the City of Oakland
Encampment Management Policy. I look forward to city policy helping all residents manage,
in the best healthy way, the housing crises we all live in.  It will help our neighborhood
especially to enact plan elements forbidding encampments:

• In vehicular traffic lanes, bike lanes, and sidewalks where there is not at least six (6) feet of
contiguous clearance up to the length of a City block. (example 11th Street)

• Within 150 feet of a school. (example Prescott Elementary)

• Within 50 feet of a protected waterway. 

• Within 50 feet of a residence or business. (example Parcel 7/ 1707 Wood Street)

• Within 50 feet of a playground or tot lot. (example Willow Park)

• Within 50 feet of a public park, soccer field, baseball field, basketball court, tennis court,
and/or golf course. (example Raimondi)

• Within 150 feet of a school. (example Prescott Elementary)
 
• Within 50 feet of a protected waterway. 
 
• Within 50 feet of a residence or business. (example Parcel 7/ 1707 Wood Street)

• Within 50 feet of a playground or tot lot. (example Willow Park)

• Within 50 feet of a public park, soccer field, baseball field, basketball court, tennis court,
and/or golf course. (example Raimondi)

Sincerely.

Charles H. Vogl, M.Div.
charlesvogl@gmail.com
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